
Dear Families,

My Name is Stacey Estep and I will be your child’s 2nd

grade teacher! I have a degree in Early Childhood Education 
from the University of South Carolina. I have previous 
experience working with students with exceptionalities. This 
will be my first year at St. Peter’s Catholic School!

I am originally from Cleveland, Tennessee, but I have 
called Columbia home for the past 7 years. I live here with my 
husband and two dogs. In my spare time I like to relax at 
home with my small family. You can catch me outdoors with
gardening or camping. I also love to find DIY home projects
through thrift shopping. 

Teaching is my passion, and I am blessed to share the 
word of God’s love through my lessons. I believe that every 
child can reach their fullest potential and I am excited to 
watch your child grow this year. I can’t wait to get to know
your family and your child this school year. 

Sincerely,

HELLO 2nd Grade!

Mrs. Estep


